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Date: Friday, 4 May 2018 5:09:00 PM

My name is John Hassell and I reside at .
I have been a resident since 1983. For many years we were part of MCC
and our needs as a community were well looked after. Since moving to
MVCC we seem to be a forgotten corner of this largely suburban
community.
I fear the same will be true if we move from the Federal seat of Melbourne
to Maribyrnong.
Travancore has historic, geographic and demographic connections to
Parkville. This connection has been ignored at local and state boundary
changes.

Travancore residents are more likely to be properly represented in an
electorate that includes its community of interest.
Travancore has different infrastructure needs to Maribyrnong - including
greater demonstrated need for cycling infrastructure and open space.
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